
You’re invited to our  

Parent Party 
 

On Tuesday, January 16th from 6:00-7:00 at Sabattus Primary 

School! 
 

We will be serving soup and salad during this event so it is important 

that you RSVP if you plan to attend! The topic this month will be on our 

guidance programming and our social/emotional supports at the Primary 

Schools.  

 

________ We plan to attend!! 

Name:__________________________________________ 

Number of people:  Adults: ________ Children: ________ 

Please return this RSVP to school with your child by  

Friday, January 12 

We hope to see you there! 

 


